
 

 

Hi everyone, I would like to thank Paul Shea and Jack Michel for all the work they 
did in helping with our Flag Retirement ceremony.  It is hard to believe that we are 

into the fall already. We have been very busy with bookings in the Grove, Manor 
and Lounge.  We are always looking for people that could  help us with cleanup 
after the parties are over. I would like to remind everyone that our meetings are 
switching to the second Saturday of the even months. The Executive meeting 

will be at 10:00 AM and the membership will be at 11:00 AM., hope to see you there. 

 

We will be closing the Grove on Wednesday October 19th around 10: 00 AM. If anyone is 
physically able to come down to give us a hand it would be greatly appreciated.  

 

For God and Country, 

Commander Phil 

Commanders Message 

Veterans Day is a public holiday held on the anniversary of 

the end of World War I, on November 11, to honor 

US veterans and victims of all wars. 

This holiday is a celebration to honor America's veterans for 

their patriotism, love of country, and willingness to serve 

and sacrifice for the common good. 

Friday November 11th, 2022 



Contact the Post at 

gflamm962@gmail.com 

 














